
 

 
 
                                                                                                                                             
                                                                                                                    

MEDIA RELEASE COVID-19: PSA questions Sol Plaatje University on reported mandatory 

vaccinations  

 

DATE 14 December 2021     

 

EMBARGO   None    

 

ENQUIRIES   communication@psa.co.za 

 

The Public Servants Association (PSA) has approached the Sol Plaatje University in the Northern Cape regarding 

reported plans to implement mandatory COVID-19 vaccinations from 1 February 2022. 

 

This directive apparently came from the Vice-Chancellor. The PSA, as representative Union of university 

employees, has written to the Vice-Chancellor to establish the veracity of these reports and to establish when 

consultation on this matter took place with the institution’s employees, including discussing possible advantages 

and disadvantages of vaccinations. 

 

The PSA is awaiting the response from the University to allow the Union to take appropriate action. 

 

 

END 

 


